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Thursday 29th June 2023
Y6 FINAL ACTIVITIES

Dear Parents / Carers

Year 6 will be taking part in a series of activities over the final 2 weeks of term. Below is a timetable of the

activities.

Monday 10.07.21 International Day (a range of activities available).
Tuesday 11.07.21 Brunel visiting the park (am). Movie afternoon (with popcorn and treats).
Wednesday 12.07.21 Carroll visiting the park (am). Ice lolly afternoon.
Thursday 13.07.21 Pankhurst visiting the park (am). Disco decoration making afternoon.
Friday 14.07.21 Seacole visiting the park (am). Ice-cream station afternoon.

Monday 17.07.23 Sports Day (adults invited – see previous ParentMail).
Tuesday 18.07.23 Funk Format performance (2.30pm). Leavers disco (5.00 – 6.30pm).
Wednesday 19.07.23 Fundraiser Day (no adults) 3.30pm Open House for parents.
Thursday 20.07.23 Awards ceremony (children only).
Friday 21.07.23 T-shirt signing and leavers books.

In the first week of activities, each class will have an opportunity to visit the park. A printed letter will be sent

home with your child to gain your consent for this activity. Without your permission, the children will not be

able to take part in this visit. We would also like each class to stay for a picnic lunch. Please could you make

sure your child attends with a packed lunch, on their classes chosen day. Children who are entitled to free

school meals will be able to order a school packed lunch of cheese, ham or egg through their class teacher.

On Wednesday 19th July, during school time, the Year 6 children will be running their Annual Fundraiser. The

aim of the day is for the children to independently organise an event that will raise funds with which something

can be bought for the whole school - to leave as a legacy. The school would appreciate the support of

parents/carers to provide a voluntary donation of £1.00 to purchase some small prizes for this occasion. Your

child will let you know what event they will be organising.

The whole school will have an opportunity during the day to buy goods and services that the Year 6 children

have organised. If your child could bring change (rather than notes) to spend on the day that would be much

appreciated.

On Tuesday 18th July, we are holding a Leavers Disco for the Year 6 children between 5.00 and 6.30 p.m. There

will be no food at this event but refreshments and ice-lollies will be provided. A printed letter will be sent home

with your child to gain your consent for this activity. Without your permission, the children will not be able to

take part in this event.

The children have asked if, on Friday 21st July, they could bring a spare t-shirt to have signed by their

classmates. Please send them in with a spare school t-shirt on this day.

With many thanks

The Year 6 Team
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